

Since 1982

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

President Joseph Wilson

Vice President Christina Cotton

Secretary Deborah Gordon

Treasurer Christina Vincenti

Immediate Past President Ken Rivlin

Janet Butter Erika Grothues Maura Lockhart Desiree Mayr Christine McGrath Warren Ross Kim Walker Eleanor Walter Stanley E. White

Advisory Trustee Neil Greenstein

STAFF

Executive Director Mike Bruno

Administrative Assistant Ellen Rothschild

Warehouse Manager Chris Ford

Warehouse Employees Arnulfo Avila Flor Baez Fred Milici Jerry Witczak Glen Ridge Community Fund PO Box 27

Glen Ridge, NJ 07028-0027

Dear Friends,

On behalf of Human Needs Food Pantry, Inc., I would like to thank you for your incredibly generous grant of \$5,000.00. Selfless contributions like yours help us to continue our mission of providing for people in need. We are serving more people than ever before in our history, so your generosity is both timely and deeply appreciated. We are keeping up with it but that is only possible because of thoughtful contributions from people like you.

Since our organization began 40 years ago, our mission has been to provide food and clothing to people who fall under the federal poverty level. Over the years we have grown to providing a wide variety of things including diapers, wipes, personal products, nutritional supplements and more. We also provide regular medical screenings, vaccination clinics and delivery to homebound people.

Again, we thank you for your support and helping us succeed in our mission. We wish you and yours a healthy, happy holiday season filled with joy and peace.

Sincerely,

Mike Bruno
Executive Director
Human Needs Food Pantry, Inc.
hnfpdirector@gmail.com

November 17, 2023